
Sequoyah Book Club 

  

     The library distributed a set of 2017 Sequoyah 
Masterlist bookmarks for each 9th-12th grade classroom. 
This will be a good way for students to keep track of the 
Sequoyah books they have read. They must read and write 
a book report (book report forms are enclosed and also in 
the library) over three Sequoyah books to be invited to 
attend the Sequoyah Book Voting party in March after 
Spring Break.  The book reports must be turned in by 
March 6th.  A special drawing for a gift will be given for 
students who read the most masterlist books.  Students 
who meet the goal of three books or more will be 
rewarded with a trip to???  !
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                              Mrs. Robin Mayes, 
                          Library Director!
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